
 

 

SLO Bytes Computer Users’ Group  

Minutes of the July 7th 2024 Virtual BOD Meeting 

Officers Present via Zoom: Alan Raul, Ralph Sutter John Waller and Kaye Raul 

Absent:  Jim Buenrostro and Peter Stonehewer 

Secretary Ralph Sutter called the meeting to order at 2:15 pm.   

The Minutes of the Board of Directors meeting of 04/05/2024 were approved as submitted. 

Training Officer Alan Raul suggested that the BOD consider eventually dissolving the club as a 501 (c) 

(3) organization.  All present agreed. 

Treasurer Kaye Raul advised that this change be done at the end of any given year.  This would simplify 

tax filing and insurance policy renewal.  The BOD is aware that if SLO Bytes were to dissolve, the club 

should donate any remaining assets to another 501 (c) (3) organization. 

No other business was discussed. 

The meeting ended at 2:35 pm 

Ralph Sutter 

  


